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Comments: I support the proposed withdrawal, and think it should be expanded to all Rapid Creek Watershed.

The water from Pactola Reservoir is very important to our city, as it makes up a large part of the city's drinking

water. It is also important to people who use the reservoir as a recreational area. As a young person, I believe it

is very important to keep our water clean, so future generations' demands can be met by our water supply. Thank

you to the forest service for making this proposal.


